
 

 
OPEN HOUSE ON 22

nd
 JUNE, 2018  

 
All Indians and Persons of Indian Origin (PIOs) residing in 

Sudan are hereby informed that the Embassy of India in Khartoum 
is holding an Open House on 22

nd
 June, 2018 at the Embassy 

building (Plot No.2, Street No. 1, Al- Amarat) from 1630 hrs to 1800 
hrs. The Open House will provide an excellent opportunity to all 
Indians to interact with the Embassy officers/staff. In view of this, all 
Indians are requested to attend the Open House to share their 
experiences with the Embassy.  

 
* * * 

 

 

 
 
 


